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Attendance: Dawn Allshouse,  Sheila Coyne,  Rachelle Licon, Kathy Nguyen, Tom Roza, Carol Skoog, Catherine Sun,  
The January 2012 meeting of the Central Services Classified Senate (CSCS) was held at 1:00pm on February 15, 2012 in the District Boardroom and was conducted by Carol Skoog
1) Review and Approve Minutes
Carol Skoog called the meeting to order. A sign-in sheet was made available to all attendees.  January meeting minutes were approved.
2) Treasurer’s Report
Kathy Nguyen’s provided the January Treasurer’s Report.  
Balance on 12/30/11……………………….…$  6,815.75
· Monthly Payroll Contributions ………..…$       87.00
· Misc Contribution…………………………$      00.00
· Payments ……………………. ………..…$   1,060.00
· Ending Balance ………...…..……………..$  5,842.75
Fund 14

· Fund 14 Starting Balance………….……..$ 8,165.32
· Expenses ………………...………………$-    120.42
· Additions…………... ……………………$        0.00
· Total Fund 14 …………………………….$ 8,044.90
Total Ending Balance   1/31/12..……….…....$13,887.65
3) Retreat Update

Central Services and De Anza are teaming up for the May Retreat.   The Sub-committee needs a regular CS representative to attend Monday 10:00am weekly meetings on the De Anza campus.  In the past, the cost for participating in the Retreat is based on a percentage of employee attendance.  
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4) Redistribution of Senators and Related Bylaw Changes
A meeting was held to assign employees to the new CSCS structure.  A review of bylaws is still required to ensure the new structure is in compliance, or the bylaws need to be changed to fit the new structure.  Plans need to be finalized to hold elections before April 30 to fill senate positions.  Carol will send Drake Lewis an updated Senate distribution list to update the CSCS web site.
5) Senate Meeting Time
The overwhelming consensus of the Senators agreed to keep the meeting date and time as the third Wednesday of each month and 1:00pm
6) CSCS Sub-Committee Meeting Reports

Publications – Newsletter

Work needs to be started on including articles on the new CSCS structure and upcoming elections
Employee of the Month

Photos of prior EOM nominees have been posted in the District building.  There are currently two nominations pending for awards.  More nominations are being encouraged.
New Hire Committee

Gracian Lecue of Janitorial Services is a new CS employee.  Tom Roza and Pam Eberhardt will coordinate conducting a new employee orientation session
Scholarship Committee

Deadline for applying for scholarship was February 15.  Janice Lee will be forming a committee to review the applications and eventually award the scholarship.
7)  District Committee Reports

Budget

No report provided
Chancellors Advisory Committee

A minor change was made to the international travel procedures.
HRAC

No report provided.    
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ETAC

 iPads use in classrooms being reviewed.  Apple has a promotion to make monetary awards available for.  10 security incidents since January 1.  Printer warranties are going to be extended to 3 years.  Procedures are being reviewed to ensure all computing hardware is retrieved from people leaving the employment of the District.  There was discussion of the Email/Calendaring Replacement Project.  Analysis of security implications with faculty using third-party web sites on the Internet for instructions.
EIS Steering Committee

2011 W2 and 1098T processing completed.  DegreeWorks for Students and Counseling being well received.  Banner/Financial Aid Ver 8.13 and CALBHR upgrades implemented.  Planning begun for major CALB/Banner Student upgrade.  ETS working on upgrading the Banner/Oracle databases from version 10g to 11g.  Foothill is planning to start some Summer Qtr classes in June, before the normal July 2 Summer Qtr start dates.  
8)  Other Topics & Closing Questions & Comments
The next meeting of the CSCS will be at 1:00pm on March 21, 2012 in the District Board Room.  Carol Skoog adjourned the meeting.
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